Enginaaring, inc.

Engineers = Planners * Construction Services

July 12, 2006

Mr. Brad Bingham

City of Albuquerque Development Services
600 2™ Street NW

Albuguerque, NM 87102

RE: Emerald Building
Mr. Bingham;

Enclosed is one blueline copy of the revised Grading and Drainage Plan for the Emerald
Building for your review and approval. We have addressed the comments received with
the letter of May 30, 2006. A new sidewalk has been shown along the north property line
and will be constructed as part of the project. The roof drainage directions have also
been added. With these change the plan is ready for approval.

Please call me at 255-7802 if you have any questions or require additional information.

Sincerelf,

Martin J{ Garcia, PE
ABQ Engineering, Inc.
25223
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